
 

 
 

 
 

Conveyance of Easement Rights to Hydro One Brampton 
Northeast Corner - Bramalea Road and Dewside Drive 

 
Pursuant to By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that the City of Brampton 
intends to declare surplus and dispose of permanent easement rights over the 
following municipal property:  
 
LANDS AFFECTED 

 Location of the future Springdale Library 

 Part Lot 14, Concession 5, EHS (Ching), designated as Parts 17, 19, 20, 21 & 22 
       Plan 43R-35655, City of Brampton, Regional Municipality of Peel 

 PIN 14223-7613 (LT) 
 
EXPLANATORY NOTE 
Easement rights are to be conveyed over a portion of the subject property to Hydro 
One Brampton Networks Inc. in connection with the installation of a switchgear unit. 
 
Pursuant to By-law 191-2011, as amended, surplus declaration may be made by 
delegated authority, in this circumstance: 
 

 When the subject property or property right is to be conveyed to a utility for 
installation / maintenance of services. 

 
For this declaration, authority is delegated to the City Solicitor and the Commissioner 
of Community Services.  
 
A location map of the affected land is available for review in the City Clerk’s Office at 
the address below during normal business hours.   
 
For further information, contact Vicki Wong, Acting Senior Manager, Realty Services 
at (905) 874-2131 or vicki.wong@brampton.ca by November 22, 2016. 
 
Dated: November 15, 2016  
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington Street West, Brampton, Ontario, L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2115 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax) 905 874-2130 (TTY) 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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